
 

 

Hello Girls in Aviation Day Vendors: 

I want to express my gratitude in a heartfelt “THANK YOU”!!!! 

It is well deserved for your support in sharing and inspiring the next generation. 

I struggle because it is so hard for me to express all the gratitude I felt within watching 
the aviation enthusiasts.   

As President and representative of WAI Palmetto Pride Chapter, parents and kids from 
GIAD, we again Thank you. The joy & laughter displayed at Signature Aviation’s hangar 
was unforgettable.  

Assuredly, we have prewritten “thank you” letters but I want to give so much more than 
that.  As I flounced the area a few times to say my personal “thank you”.  

All the smiles, gifts, and food just said it all!  I mainly remained in the registration area 
too greet all our participants.  I want you to know “You ROCK” and will always be 
remembered as the best volunteer and vendor ever!  

Again, I want to say a big “THANK YOU”! 
We are updating our social media and website and would love for you to share all your  
information www.wai-ppc.org.   Feel free to share your group and activities. 

You can tag pictures to our Facebook page link below, please flood with all the GIAD 
pictures and your upcoming events.  The kids and parents are excited and hungry for 
more. Now’s the time to  capture that audience and grow together. 

https://www.facebook.com/share/1aTMQeiRJN/?mibextid=wwXIfr 

I want to show more appreciation at our next meeting on Thursday Oct. 2, 2025, from 4- 

6pm. 

 

http://www.wai-ppc.org
https://www.facebook.com/share/1aTMQeiRJN/?mibextid=wwXIfr


 

 

Feel free to reach out to me anytime 843-991-9396. 

 

Thank you, 

Leslie Lane 

President of WAI Palmetto Pride Chapter of SC 

 


